
 

Myrick Park Center Updates Due to COVID-19 

Updated May 27, 2021 
 
 
At the Myrick Park Center, the health and safety of our community, guests, and staff are of the utmost 
importance.  WisCorps continues to closely monitor the changing situation of COVID-19 and evolve our prevention 
and response plan accordingly.  
 
Reservations 

 Face coverings are not required for reservations taking place on weekends or after 5:30pm on a Monday-
Friday; we highly recommend following CDC guidance.  

 Face coverings are required for reservations taking place Monday-Friday between 7am-5:30pm due to our 
children’s nature programs happening at that time. 

 Current capacity restrictions due to COVID-19 are as follows: Entire Facility 115, Marshview Rm 50, 
Discovery Rm 18, La Crosse Rm 12.  

 We anticipate resuming regular capacity for reservations outside of business hours beginning July 1, 
barring any changes in COVID-19 guidance. 

 Credit issued due to COVID-19 may be used any time by 12/31/21 for any date that falls prior to July 2022. 
Unused credit will expire on 12/31/21. 
 

Environmental Education 

 The Environmental Education program has resumed Summer Day Camps, school programs, CritterMobile 
programs, Critter Kids Nature Playgroup, Nature Parties, and more.  Click here 

 Some public programs have resumed! Check out our facebook events at WisCorps & Myrick Park Center   

 Check out our Facebook group, Environmental Education with WisCorps, for exploring nature virtually. 
 

Conservation Program 

 WisCorps’ spring crew season has successfully ended and summer crew season begins in June, as usual. 
 

Regular Business hours are not yet resuming 

 We anticipate an update on June 18 regarding regular business hours. 

 Myrick Park Center & WisCorps’ office remain closed to the general public during regular business hours.  

 Front Desk, Events, & Cleaning staff remain impacted until we are fully open to the public.  

 Donate at wiscorps.org to support our efforts during these difficult times.  
 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your support through your Myrick Park Center reservations, 
participation in our programs, donations, or any connection that you may have with us. We are truly grateful and 
look forward to continuing to work together.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tammy & the WisCorps Team 
 
789 Myrick Park Drive 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
Reservations@wiscorps.org 
MyrickParkCenter.org   WisCorps.org 
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